
NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 

Wednesday December 7, 2022 

At 6:00PM 

 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Village Historical Preservation Commission will hold a 

special meeting to discuss code book review, on December 7, 2022 at 6PM in the Village Board 

room at 145 N 4th Street. 

 

Donna Vazquez 

Deputy Clerk 

 


